
I am a member of The Arc Oregon Board of Directors and I urge you to support of Senate 
Bill 1606, because no Oregonian with disabilities should be without needed support in the hospital.  

 
Thank you. 

 
Meredyth Goldberg Edelson, Ph.D. 
Professor of Psychology/Women's and Gender Studies 
Willamette University 

 
 
 
 


